9. Other Business

e Waste Management letter for review and discussion
Steve Edwards, of Waste Management was present to review the merger with Advanced Disposal.
Additionally, John Quarterman raised a few questions for Waste Management regarding landfill
gas and water quality issues.

10. Adjourn
The meeting was adjourned at 6:21 pm.

Next regular scheduled meeting will be on January 20, 2021 at 6 p.m.



